

Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander U.S. Coast Guard Sector Delaware Bay 1 Washington Ave Philadelphia, PA 19147 MSIB Number: 08-17 Date: March 28, 2017

Contact: Waterways Management Staff

Phone: (215) 271-4814

E-Mail: D05-SG-SecDelBay-WWM@uscgmil

SEASONAL ICE PROCEDURES END OF ICE SEASON

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that Ice Season 2016-17 for the Delaware Bay Captain of the Port Zone has officially ended.

Although the unusually mild winter resulted in no significant ice formation, the COTP Delaware Bay appreciates the continued vigilance and cooperation of the port community.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay